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"LET'S GO CRAZY: THE GRAMMY® SALUTE TO PRINCE" WILL 
AIR TUESDAY, APRIL 21, ON CBS  
 
TRIBUTE CONCERT HOSTED BY MAYA RUDOLPH TO FEATURE SPECIAL 
PERFORMANCES OF PRINCE'S RENOWNED CATALOG BY MUSIC'S BIGGEST 
STARS  
 
 
SANTA MONICA, CALIF. (MARCH 25, 2020) — The Recording Academy®, AEG Ehrlich Ventures and CBS 
will celebrate 38-time GRAMMY® nominee and seven-time GRAMMY winner Prince with a special broadcast of 
"Let's Go Crazy: The GRAMMY Salute To Prince" to be broadcast Tuesday, April 21 (9:00–11:00 PM ET/PT) 
on the CBS Television Network and streaming on CBS All Access. The tribute concert is hosted by comedian 
Maya Rudolph, who will also perform with her Prince cover band Princess. Filmed January 28th, the special 
will air on the four-year anniversary of the superstar’s passing.   
 
An all-star lineup will perform hits from Prince's renowned catalog, including Beck, Gary Clark Jr., Common, 
Earth, Wind, & Fire, Foo Fighters, H.E.R., Juanes, John Legend, Chris Martin, Miguel, Morris Day And 
The Time, Princess, Sheila E., St. Vincent, Mavis Staples, the Revolution, and Usher, with special 
appearances by Fred Armisen, Naomi Campbell, Misty Copeland, FKA Twigs and Jimmy Jam. 
 
"Let's Go Crazy: The GRAMMY Salute To Prince" is produced by AEG Ehrlich Ventures, LLC, with the 
cooperation of The Prince Estate. Ken Ehrlich is executive producer, Ron Basile and Chantel Sausedo are 
producers and David Wild is the writer/producer. Jimmy Jam & Terry Lewis and Sheila E. are the co-musical 
directors of the special. To learn more about Prince, visit Prince.com and follow @Prince on Facebook, Twitter 
and Instagram.   

 

 
ABOUT THE RECORDING ACADEMY 
The Recording Academy represents the voices of performers, songwriters, producers, engineers, and all music 
professionals. Dedicated to ensuring the recording arts remain a thriving part of our shared cultural heritage, 
the Academy honors music's history while investing in its future through the GRAMMY Museum®, advocates 
on behalf of music creators, supports music people in times of need through MusiCares®, and celebrates 
artistic excellence through the GRAMMY Awards® — music's only peer-recognized accolade and highest 
achievement. As the world's leading society of music professionals, we work year-round to foster a more 
inspiring world for creators. 
  
For more information about the Academy, please visit www.grammy.com. For breaking news and exclusive 
content, follow @RecordingAcad on Twitter, "like" Recording Academy on Facebook, and join the Recording 
Academy's social communities on Instagram, YouTube, and LinkedIn. 
 

 

http://www.cbs.com/
http://www.grammy.com/
https://twitter.com/recordingacad?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/RecordingAcademy/
https://www.instagram.com/recordingacademy/
https://www.youtube.com/user/TheGRAMMYs
https://www.linkedin.com/company/recordingacademy/
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# # # 
CONTACTS 
 
For the Recording Academy 
Bradford Bridgers 
T. 310.581.8641 
bradford.bridgers@recordingacademy.com   
 
Yaritza Romero 
T. 310.581.8764 
yaritza.romero@recordingacademy.com  
 
For CBS Television 
Kate Fisher 
T. 212.975.3818 
khfisher@cbs.com 
 
Julie Holland 
T. 818.655.1594 
julie.holland@cbs.com 
 
For The Prince Estate 
Cara Hutchison 
T. 646.397.3952 
cara.hutchison@ledecompany.com  
 
For Ken Ehrlich 
Maureen O’Connor 
T. 310-854-8116 
maureen.oconnor@rogersandcowanpmk.com   
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